
Mar 28, 2011

Representative Mike Simpson
Rayburn House Office Building, Room 2312
Independence Avenue and 1st Street, SW
Washington, DC 20515-1202

Dear Representative Simpson,

As both your constituent and as one of more than one million members of the National Association of
REALTORS, I remain steadfast in my belief that economic recovery depends in large measure on recovery
in the housing market. That recovery is by no means complete and, in fact, the market is still quite weak.

I understand that throughout the spring and summer, Congress is likely to take many votes on huge bills
that will affect economic, fiscal and tax policy. I urge you in the strongest possible terms to assure that
each one of them will contribute to stabilizing housing markets and, just as important, do no harm. The
simplest way for Congress to provide certainty to the housing market is to preserve the MID and oppose
any legislation that would undermine it.

Please show your support of stable housing policy by cosponsoring H.Res.25, a bipartisan resolution
offered by Rep. Gary Miller. Realtors believe that wide cosponsorship of this resolution will send a strong
signal that Congress remains committed to a housing recovery.

H. Res.25 expresses the sense of Congress that the current law governing the MID must be retained. To
restrict current law in any way would undermine progress in the still-fragile housing recovery.

Please join Mr. Miller and your colleagues in sending a strong signal that you support a stable housing
market and that you support the current MID rules. Please co-sponsor H.Res. 25.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Mandra Rockefeller
PO Box 1278
Driggs, ID 83422-1300
(208) 354-3631


